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To Whom It May Concern,                                                  

 

Please accept my submission of objection to the proposed modification to the 

Wilpinjong Coal Mine.  

 

The residents of Wollar live constantly with noise, dust and spontaneous combustion. 

Peabody have shown that they are unable to manage the spontaneous combustion 

which has plagued the mine for years, therefore an expansion or modification will only 

make it worse.  

A major concern for me and my family is the speed at which mine traffic travel through 

our village. This also needs to be considered with any application for modification or 

expansion to the operation. 

We are assured that this modification will have very little impact but we’ve been told 

that in the past and it simply hasn’t been accurate.  

I definitely oppose any modification or expansion of the Wilpinjong mine. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Lucinda Fetch.  

16 Barigan St, Wollar.  


